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From: Jane Huffam 
Sent: Friday, 5 January 2024 3:59 PM
To: TPC Enquiry
Subject: Submission - Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point

Categories:

Tasmanian Planning Commission  
GPO Box 1691  
Hobart 7001 

Dear TPC, 

Integrated Assessment for proposed Stadium at Macquarie Point 

I came to Hobart to live in 1976 because I fell in love with the aesthetics of the city in its surroundings and the fact it was 
a manageable city enabling its citizens to participate to an extent in its development. The present government's lack of 
transparency and obstinate refusal to negotiate other solutions regarding the building of this stadium rides rough shod 
over this completely Everyone I know and opinions I hear every day are against it believing it to be a waste of money as 
it will be underused, direct resources away from more pressing problems such as housing and health services and not 
feasible among other things in terms of traffic management. In addition it will be a blight on Hobart's unique and 
beautiful landscape. 

I have read and fully endorse the submission made by Our Place - Hobart. 

I particularly believe that there should be full disclosure of all communications between government, the AFL and all 
consultants 
The Government’s attempts to limit input to this process by the imposition of appalling timelines is alarming and added 
to their silence is not acceptable 

Yours faithfully, 

Jane Huffam 
 




